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Tour of Sterling Memorial and Bass libraries for new graduate students

July 27, 2015

A tour of Sterling Memorial (SML) and Bass Libraries, designed especially for new graduate students, is being
offered on 3 dates in August — the 25, 26 & 28. Each tour will include the SML stacks and reading rooms, a peek at
some unusual collections, and information about important (and useful!) services for students. Each tour will begin
in the SML nave, just inside the 120 High Street entrance. A Yale ID is required and students are encouraged to
register at the links below on the date of their choice. Click on the preferred dates below to register and for more
information.

Tuesday August 25, 1:00 pm [1]

Wednesday August 26, 1:00 pm [2]

Friday August 28 1:00 pm [3]
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